
 
 

Update from Halifax Prothonotary’s Office 
 

September 5, 2025 
 
Please be advised that as of September 8, 2025, Halifax Supreme Court Prothonotary/Court 
of Appeal Deputy Registrar Jessica Smith is taking on a new position. 
 
All questions for the Prothonotary’s Office should be directed to 
prothonotaryhfx@courts.ns.ca or 902-424-6900, or to Caroline McInnes directly at 424-
8962. Questions related to Court Administration can continue to be directed to the 
appropriate staff.  
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